
 
 
 
Interested in the K-8 South Canoe 

Outdoor Learning Program? 

 

Come learn more at our April information session! 

 

Prospective families can learn about what we do, how we support kids, and if our 

program is the right fit for your child.  We will answer your questions, share how 

we balance a rigorous academic program with meaningful, land-based, 

experiential learning, and tell you more about our incredible little school. 

 

Date: Tuesday, April 16th       Time: 7:00pm   

Location: South Canoe School Gymnasium 


